
DEPARTURES LEVEL FULL CLOSURES
Terminal 3 APM Pedestrian Bridge Construction

Between Saturday, January 15 and Monday, January 24, 2022 | Nightly between 12AM to 4AM
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ACTIVITY
The APM project will construct a Pedestrian Bridge over the roadways at Terminal 3 to connect to the West CTA Station. Full closures of the 
Departures Level roadway at Terminal 3 are scheduled for Saturday, January 15 through Monday, January 24, nightly between 12AM to 4AM.

The Departures Level entrance to Parking Structure 3 will be closed as well as the Departures Level sidewalk at Terminal 3, where guests will 
be directed downstairs to the Arrivals Level. Traffic will be detoured to Upper West Way per the illustration below. Personal vehicles (POVs) 
may continue eastbound on World Way South or reverse (westbound) to drop off at the South Knuckle, using Parking Structure 4 to exit to the 
Arrivals Level. All shuttles must continue eastbound on World Way South. The Hotel & Private Parking Shuttle stop at the South Knuckle will 
be closed with guests directed to use the stop at Terminal 5.

Signage and flaggers will be in place to assist with wayfinding. Please watch for posted signage and prepare to follow all detour routes during 
all phases of work. Always use caution when traveling through construction areas.
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